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3 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On Wednesday 11 March, we are hosting a visit from Happy Confident Kids. They will be 
delivering a 60 minute workshop during Periods 1 and 2. Its aim is to give additional skills 
and confidence to boys in Year 11 who may be feeling anxious prior to and during the 
GCSE examinations.  
 
There will be no cost for this workshop. However, if your son does not wish to participate, 
I would be grateful if you could let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Paden  
SENDCo 
smp@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 


